
 
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:                Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:          Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:           April 26, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:    Interim Vice President for University Advancement 
 
As was announced earlier, Bob Lyon, Vice President for University Advancement, is 
retiring in early May. I will be serving as Interim Vice President for University 
Advancement until a permanent Vice President is appointed following a search process. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
 
 
  
 
  

 


